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NSW Police Force 

OFFICE OF THE COMMISSIONER 
Mr Paul Robilliard 
Director 
Housing Land Release 
NSW Department o f  Planning & Environment 
GPO Box 39 
SYDNEY NSW 2001 

Dear Mr  Robilliard, 

I refer to your correspondence, dated 14 August 2015, seeking comment from the NSW 
Police Force on the draft Riverstone East Precinct Plan. 

The NSW Police Force has reviewed the plan and has no issues with the development. I can 
confirm that the Riverstone Police Station is currently under construction approximately two 
kilometres from the precinct and is due for completion in mid 2016. 

Thank you for providing the NSW Police Force with the opportunity to comment. 

Yours sincerely, 

one APM 
o m m  n e r  o f  Police 

Department of Planning 
Rpnr,i.dpri 
9 OCT 2015 

Scanniq Room 

Locked Bag 5102 Parramatta NSW 2124 Tel 02 8263 6599 En 45599 Fax 02 8263 6561 En 45561 
TTY 02 9211 3776 for the hearing and speech impaired Web www.police.nsw.gov.au ABN 4 3  a o s  6 1 3  180 

PCU061971PCU061971


